
From: Thomas Cokenias 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: February 21, 2006

Subject:   
FCC File # 0082-EX-ST-2006
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr Kennedy,

I have modified the frequency range to be 2390-2400, no coordination required in this sub band.

best regards

Tom Cokenias

From: �  oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
�Subject: �FCC File # 0082-EX-ST-2006 [Reference Number: 4156]
�Date: �February 10, 2006 8:25:41 AM PST
�To: �  tom@tncokenias.org

Dear Mr. Thomas Cokenias:

Please prior coordinate the use of the band 2380-2390 MHz with AFTRCC (Aerospace and 
Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council).  Upon completion of the coordination, submit the 
written concurrence as an attachment to this application.

Confirmation Number: EL932156
jkennedy@fcc.gov
==========================================
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
02/10/2006 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the ''Reply'' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the ''Reply to Correspondence'' 
hyperlink.

All references to this correspondence must contain reference number 4156


